Cutler Drive, Wyong NSW 2259 | P (02) 4352 2077 | F (02) 4351 2885 | E wyong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Delay in Semester 1 Academic Reports for Classes 5/6 Blue - Mrs Magri and 5/6 Green - Mr McGuinness

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are writing to inform you that there will be a delay in the completion of the Semester 1 Academic Report for the students in Class 5/6 Blue and Class 5/6 Green.

The main classroom teachers of these classes (Mr McGuinness and Mrs Magri) are both absent at this time, and we will not be able to finalise the Semester 1 Reports until early Term 3. This decision was made after careful consideration. We do not wish to release reports that might not fully and accurately reflect your child's academic progress and achievements for the entirety of Semester 1.

We understand the inconvenience this may cause, and Wyong Public School extends its deepest apologies for this delay. Our ultimate goal is to provide the most accurate and comprehensive assessment of your child's progress, and we feel that waiting until the main teachers return and the temporary teachers have a longer time for assessment will ensure this.

If you have any immediate concerns or questions about your child's progress in the meantime, we encourage you to get in touch with their current classroom teacher. They can be reached by phone appointment on (02) 43522 077 or most conveniently through our parent portal.

For parents and carers of students in 5/6 Green, you can contact '5/6 Green - Mr Currey', and for those in 5/6 Blue, please contact '5/6 Blue - Miss Freney' via the parent portal.

We appreciate your understanding and patience in this matter, and please know that we are committed to providing the highest quality education for your children.

Thank you for your continued support of Wyong Public School.

Mr T Miladinovic

Miles

Principal